




 

 

 





 
 

March 28, 2023 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Brad Wenstrup 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515-2401 
 
 
Re: Letter of Support for the City of Wilmington Davids Drive Project 
 
Dear Representative Wenstrup,  
 
On behalf of the Wilmington-Clinton County Chamber of Commerce, please accept this 
letter of support of the City of Wilmington and its request for support to assist with the 
reconstruction of Davids Drive. 
 
Davids Drive serves some of Clinton County’s and the surrounding region’s largest and 
most economically impactful private sector employers, the Sheriff’s Department and 
County Jail, County Administrative Offices, and a private Christian Academy. In 
addition, the road serves as a critical connector street between the Wilmington Air Park 
and the City’s main commercial corridor that serves residential, commercial, and 
industrial traffic.  
 
It is our hope to see continued economic growth in the City of Wilmington. Much of this 
success will be directly and indirectly impacted by the reconstruction of this important 
roadway.  Your support will help drive this success would be greatly appreciated by us 
at Wilmington-Clinton County Chamber of Commerce.  
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Dessie Rogers 
Executive Director 
Wilmington Clinton County Chamber of Commerce 








